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$113,421 funding for Holbrook
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Have your say - Loose Fill Asbestos Community Assistance funding

As part of the Loose Fill Asbestos Insulation (LAFI) Voluntary Purchase and Demolition Scheme, the NSW
Government provided additional funding for impacted residents within Greater Hume and particularly Holbrook.

Extra government funding was $5,000 for each premise demolished (Council contributed $1,000 per property) for a
total of $6K per property. In all, there were 38 affected properties in the shire (34 in Holbrook, 2 rural properties and
2 properties at Culcairn).

Known as the Community Assistance Program, its main objective was to ensure impacted residents could stay in
Holbrook and to bolster the economic and social sustainability of the town.

Eligible projects included projects that provided direct benefits to impacted property owners or projects that provide
benefits to the community at large. Twenty applications for funding were approved for $114,579.

The remaining funding of $113,421 is now available for community project(s). The LFAI Support Group
suggested a number of ideas at their final meeting.

So what's next?

Council is wanting community input on how $113,421 could be spent. Please complete the short survey below,
return via email to mail@greaterhume.nsw.gov.au, to Holbrook Library or Council office or complete the survey on
line at Council's Have your say page at greaterhume.nsw.gov.au

Have Your Say $113,421 - how should funds be allocated (tick one or more boxes)

Public Art Project in Albury Street Any other comments or suggestions

1 Infrastructure to make Holbrook a Recreational
Vehicle (RV) Friendly Town

Replace or renovate the rotunda at the Ten Mile
Creek Gardens

Construction of a purpose built Men’s Shed in the
Industrial Estate

Construct a Changing Places Facility (for profoundly Your Name
disabled older children and adults)
— Address
Other (please comment)
Email

Council officers will consider community responses and make recommendations to Council at the next
monthly meeting held on 20 February at Holbrook. Responses will be received until 5pm, Thursday 7

February 2019.
S D Please keep me informed about the decision



